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Graham <graham.Blyth@btinternet.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 6:09 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir or Madam,
With the new proposed legist ration it is a good to bring the registration into account and should of been done
before, but what I can’t understand is the change in reducing the maximum leverage for US Retail Forex to
lO:las this for the retailer will just not be viable, at the moment I have three separate accounts in the USA but if
this comes into force I will have to close them down and open new accounts to Europe and Australia, I just
can’t understand the logic in this part of the legist ration, and it’s my personal belief that this should be
reviewed before any implantation.

Regards

Graham Blyth


